
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

State Road (SR) 704/Royal Park Bridge over the Intracoastal Waterway Bridge 
Painting Project 
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 432152-1-52-01 
Website: www.d4fdot.com 
 
 

 

SR 704/ROYAL PARK BRIDGE WESTBOUND TO UNDERGO FULL NIGHTLY CLOSURE AUG. 20-24 

SR 704/Royal Park Bridge over the Intracoastal Waterway will have all westbound lanes closed to traffic overnight,  

10 p.m. until 5 a.m., Sunday, Aug. 20 through Thursday, Aug. 24, for bridge painting activities. Traffic will be detoured 

to the SR A1A/Flagler Memorial Bridge via SR A1A/S County Road. The week of Sunday, Aug. 27 through Aug. 31 will 

be used as a contingency if needed.  

Construction Cost: $2.33 million   Construction Start: May 2023          Anticipated Completion: Spring 2024 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Khosrow “KG” Gandjei  — FDOT Project Manager 
khosrow.gandjei@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 531-3877
   
Ido Shimony, P.E. — Project Administrator 
ishimony@eismanrusso.com  or (954) 579-4892 
 
Andrea Pacini, I-95 Community Outreach Manager 
apacini@corradino.com or (561) 214-3358 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic           

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

 

Royal Park Bridge over the Intracoastal Waterway Bridge Painting Project consists of removing and replacing the steel 
coating on the Royal Park Bridge (Bridge Nos. 930506, 930507) over the Intracoastal Waterway, and cleaning and painting the  
concrete portions of the Royal Park Bridge, including piers, traffic barriers, bridge tender house and arches. 

Updated: 8/10/2023 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com   

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
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